
SUBMITTED BY Judy Engels, # 
 

 

Remembering our Neighbors in Foxwood Village 
From Joe Graham, #215 

 

  A GET WELL CARDS WERE SENT TO: 
 

Tony Guarino, # 218 
Dottie Schumacher, # 11 

 

We hope you all feel better soon! 
 

A DONATION WAS SENT TO: East End Hospice in Memory of  
Bea McClurg, # 250 

 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE: 
 

Bea McClurg, # 250 
Joseph McAllister, #146 

 We’ve Got Mail! 
 

Dear Neighbors and Friends, 
 Carlo & I would like to thank all of our friends and neighbors for your cards, calls, Mass 
cards, donations to the Alzheimer’s Foundation, prayers and words of comfort in the loss of my 
Mom. 
 Foxwood Village is such a wonderful, caring community and we are thankful for living here. 
We are blessed to have such wonderful friends. 

Thank you again, 
Angela & Carlo Pecoraro, # 210 

*********************************************************** 
To All of my Friends and Neighbors, 
 A big THANKYOU for all of your concern and support during a very trying time in my life, it 
meant the world to me. 
 A special thanks to my Bingo Buddies, Carolee, Norma, Paulette, Margaret and Roxie for all of 
the meals and visits; it was a great help to us. 

Again, many thanks to All. 
Joan Spates, # 263 

********************************************************************* 
 I would like to thank all of my great neighbors, the Exercise Group, and the Gang of 10, for all 
of the cards, love and prayers for my recovery.  It is taking a while to get back on my feet, but James 
and I will be travelling soon.  We are really blessed to be living in a Community surrounded by such 
great people. 
 

Once again, thank you for all your love. 
Catherine Hannon, #75 

 

Holding a grudge is like drinking poison and 
waiting for the other person to die. 

Anonymous 


